PUBLIC NOTICE
THE CITY OF THE VILLAGE OF DOUGLAS



NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 2, 2022, Primary Election has been scheduled for Wednesday, July 20, 2022, at 10:30 a.m. in the City Hall building located at 86 W. Center Street, Douglas, Michigan.

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the program and computer that will be used to tabulate the results of the election, counts the votes in the manner prescribed by law.


Pamela Aalderink, City Clerk
City of the Village of Douglas




Posted this 15th day of July, 2022
